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Comments: I disagree with the proposal to require Forest supervisor approval to replace  existing bolts. I have

done enough government work to know that those sorts of approvals take awhile. That can lead to dangerous

situations where people are climbing on bolts that need to be replaced while a decision is pending, and

potentially dying or getting injured from bolt failure. If there are already bolts there, what is the harm in then being

replaced?


